
A WARM WELCOME TO ALL CEB ALUMNI/AE….. 
 
 

How to stay connected? 
 
After leaving the department alumni are advised to ensure they are 
register as alumnus/a centrally with the Development Office (CUDO) on 
www.alumni.cam.ac.uk/register 
 
 
 
 

 
1. Alumni section in Department website  
 
Please do note the section in our department website devoted to alumni matters: 

 
www.ceb.cam.ac.uk/pages/alumni.html 
 
2. CUCEB Alumni Group on LinkedIn 
 
You can connect with Chemical Engineering and Biotechnology alumni members of this professional network on  
 
www.linkedin.com/groups/Cambridge-University-Chemical-Engineering-Biotechnology-
1958819/about?trk=anet_ug_grppro 
 
 
3. CEB Alumni on Facebook  
 
Page with regular updates on latest department developments posted open to all alumni and friends of the  
department – visit and ‘like’ on www.facebook.com/cebcambridge  
 
4. CEB Focus, Department Newsletter 
 
To subscribe to receive a FREE regular electronic copy of this termly publication send a message to  
ceb-news-request@lists.cam.ac.uk  with 'subscribe' as the subject of the message.  
Alternatively, download it from www.ceb.cam.ac.uk/pages/ceb-focus-newsletter.html 
 
To contribute interesting news, letters, career or personal profiles, etc… to the alumni section of this publication 
please contact the Editorial Team led by Elena Gonzalez on ceb-focus@ceb.cam.ac.uk 
 

Alumni Events 
 
Alumni Speaker Series 
  

We are always looking for willing speakers for this alumni-run initiative set up by Chemical Engineering alumnus 
Peter Davidson three years ago. If interested in contributing a relevant talk in the near future, contact Elena 
Gonzalez for more information on eg314@cam.ac.uk. For details on upcoming alumni talks check 
www.ceb.cam.ac.uk/pages/alumni-speaker-series.html 
 
Alumni Reunions 

 
After the success of Class of 1959 50th anniversary reunion led by Mike Bennett in the summer of 2009, annual 
alumni reunions have now been instituted in the Department.  Our Head of Department, Professor Nigel Slater is 
very keen to build further professional links with former members - this being very much aimed at advice and 
sustaining a long-term connection with the Department. CEB would like to make all its members part of its success 
an allow them to have an impact in its growth and education of future students. We do try for these events to 
coincide with The Annual Cambridge Alumni Weekend. The 2013 Alumni Weekend will take place between 27 
and 29 September. Details from the latest reunion are available on  
www.ceb.cam.ac.uk/pages/alumni-reunions-2012.html  


